UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
THE SCHOOL OF LAW
LAWRENCE

April 30, 1940.

Professor ¥.C. Allen,
105 R.

Dear Professor Allen:

The University Committee on Vocaticnal Guidance
has arranged for a series of conferences cr interviews between
students and faculty members from May 15th to May 23rd, inclusive,
to discuss with students individually or in small informal
groups the commercial and vodational possibilities (other than
teaching and graduate research) of training by each departaent.

If you are willing to interview students with respect
tc the above subject, will you kindly fill out and return the
enclosed slip. I1f you cannot conveaniently serve, will you

arrange for some other member of your department to do so.

" A P ’.1;1..-'.
FeWie Viesselman, Chairman,
Committee on Vocational Guidance.
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